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NPA January 2021 Newsletter  

 Happy New Year! We hope 
you all had a happy holiday and 
that all your wishes for 2021 
will come true! 
 This year will  start with lots 
of hands on fun activities and 
experiments. The classes will be 
talking about penguins, polar 
bears and blizzards OH MY! 
  Can you believe it, that in 
just a  blink of an eye our VPK 
class will be graduating. This 
year has gone by really fast. We 
hope for a Healthy and safe 
New Year. 

 

A reminder from NPA Staff: NPA closes at 5:30. A late pick 
up fee will be applied to those who pick up after 5:30. The 

fee is $3/min.  

 



 

January 1st—NPA Closed; Happy New Year 

 

January 12th—Parent Appreciation Day  

 

January 18th—NPA Closed; Teacher in-service day 

 



Jayce—1/15—5 years old 

Charlotte—1/17—3 years old 

Isabella—1/17—3 years old 

Oberon—1/18—1 years old 

Arlo—1/21—5 years old 

Jovie—1/24—2 years old 

 

  Ms. Olga—1/17 



                                     Infant News  
 Happy New Year, 
 

 In the month of January we will be learning about penguins, polar bears & bliz-
zards, oh my! It's time to start fresh. Our letters that we will be reviewing are P and 
W. The color that we will be going over is blue. The number for the month is 7 and 
our shape is rectangles. We are also learning nice hands and hi and bye. Our kids 
are going through very exciting phases as they are standing and already trying to 
walk. They are saying mama and dada and some even know their name. Please con-
tinue to label all bottles and sippy cups and all clothing that belongs to your child. 
 Please always read to your child every night and go over their day with them. Please 
remember to go over ABCs as well.  
 

  “If someone needs a friend be one” 

 

-Mrs. Soraya 

                                                                                                                         
                                                        Ones News 

 

A new year!  A new opportunity to build, to renew, to recreate, to learn, to grow... 
 

The New Year is a blank page. Best wishes for this new year with the belief that it 
will be rewarded with pleasant surprises that will fill our lives with pure happiness. 
 

 We also would like to congratulate Jovie who will be turning 2 years old, we love 
you and we will miss all of your sweetness. You will do great in your next class-
room. 
 

 This month we will be taking a look at polar animals, the letter p, the number 7, 
the shape rectangle and the color blue. 
                     

With love,  
 

 Ms. Olga 

 



 

                                                    Twos Newsletter 

HAPPY NEW YEAR, 2021 IS FINALLY HERE! 
 

     We are in the first month of the year and boy are we excited to 
meet our new  students, yet sad to see some leave our class. This 
month we have two birthdays. Charlotte and Isabella will be moving 
on up to the threes. The Curriculum for this month will consist of the 
letters P & W, the number 7, rectangles, and the color blue. Stu-
dents will be learning about Penguins, Polar Bears and Blizzards.  
                 Parents please remember to label student's water cups. 
  

   Ms. Marie & Ms. Abby  

                                   Threes Newsletter 

Wow! 2021 already, can you believe it. It went by really fast 
and your children are growing and learning so much. We 
are continuing to learn our letters and numbers. We have 
been learning some fingerplays, hopefully they are singing 
to you at home. Please make sure to label all of your child's 
belongings with first and last name especially your child's 
water bottle as some of the children have the same cup.  

Ms. Loissa 



                                     VPK Newsletter 

Happy New Year 2021! 

Dear Parents and guardians– Wishing you the best 
year ever! 

Remember VPK begins at 8:30 am. We will continue 
learning our letters and sounds. We will begin to 
learn sight words two times per week. Our goal is 
20. 

Numbers 1-50, count and recognize. 

Don’t forget that every Friday is show and tell. This 
helps strengthen our oral language. 

VPK team; Ms. Suerene and Ms. Carolina  


